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Subject: FW: Commissioner Cornell

From: Kathrine Stohr <kstohr@pritzkerfoundation.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 10:13 AM 
To: Colin Murphy <cmurphy@childrenstrustofalachuacounty.us>; Kristy Goldwire 
<kgoldwire@childrenstrustofalachuacounty.us>; Mia Jones <mjones@childrenstrustofalachuacounty.us> 
Cc: Alexander, Ronda <Ronda.Alexander@bmc.org>; Boynton Jarrett, Renee <Renee.BoyntonJarrett@bmc.org> 
Subject: Commissioner Cornell 

Good Morning, Alachua County! 

Our partners at the National Association of Counties Research Foundation co-hosted a webinar today with the County 
Commissioners Association of Ohio—organized to support PN-3 work across the state of Ohio.  They invited Alachua 
County Commissioner Ken Cornell to present on the work of the Children’s Trust.  He really did an outstanding job 
outlining your PN-3 strategies and also was very forceful around the need to up the ante around investments.   

It’s always fantastic to see elected officials who are really engaged around these issue.   Just wanted to share and let you 
know that Alachua County shined today across Ohio!   

Kathy 

Kathy Stohr  |  Project Manager 
Pritzker Children’s Initiative   
_______________________________ 

J.B. and M.K. Pritzker Family Foundation 
110 North Wacker Drive, Suite 4450 
Chicago, IL  60606  
t. 312-447-6026
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We’ve moved! Please note our new address. 


